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DO YOU KNOW WHO THEY ARE? 
 
The Visalia Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying two men that 
purchased several expensive pieces of jewelry from Kay Jewelers using a stolen credit card, on 
March 20, 2023.   
 
Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts or identity of the suspects is encouraged 
to contact Investigator Carol Andrews at 559-713-4720 or if you wish to remain anonymous, 
please contact the Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
 
We appreciate your assistance for information. 
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